
From: OBOODI, May  

Sent: Tuesday, 8 January 2019 9:40 AM 
To: harriet.eager@minterellison.com 
Cc: amy.walsh@minterellison.com; haren.pararajasingham@minterellison.com; 
steve.forster@minterellison.com 

Subject: Re: AM2016/28 – Pharmacy Industry Award 2010 – APESMA Work Value Claim  

 
Dear Ms Eager, 
 
Re: AM2016/28 – Pharmacy Industry Award 2010 – APESMA Work Value Claim  
 
I refer to the above matter and your letter dated 21 December 2018. 
 
The Vice President has determined to grant the request for an extension sought by the PSA. 
Accordingly, the PSA are to file their submissions by 5.00pm on 28 February 2019. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
May Oboodi 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
 
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 

https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/sites/awardsmodernfouryr/am201628-corr-psa-311218.pdf
mailto:chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au
http://www.fwc.gov.au/

